
Nursery Newsletter: 7th March 2024.
A great second week! We have continued with our new topic, but this week, our focus 

has been ‘Special Journeys’. This week, the story that we have been reading is a 
classic, one of our favourites ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ by Michael Rosen. We have 

created our own Forest Scenes on our Creative Table. Also, we have practiced our 

cutting skills, cutting our own bears and adding split pins to create our own bears. In 
the playdough area, we have made our own bears, using the brown playdough. As part 

of our Maths learning this week, we have been creating AB Patterns, can you show 
your grown-up an AB Pattern? Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have really 

enjoying acting out our story using the actions. Can you show your grown ups part of 

the story with the actions?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you play a Copy Me game, 
like Simon Says with your 

Grown Up?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/27rxyk2y

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/ypf2jt4m

https://tinyurl.com

/46pjxzhm
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